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Cerro Villa to Perform a Midsummer Night's Dream 
 

ORANGE, Calif., May 13, 2011– The Orange Unified School District is pleased to announce that 
on Saturday May 21, 2011, Cerro Villa Middle School's 8th grade students will proudly perform 
the 6th annual production of A Midsummer Night's Dream.  
 
Savannah Howard, student director for the play, said, “Dedicated students have begun to 
throw themselves wholly into the preparation, practicing relentlessly after school, during 
lunch, and on the weekends. For the cast and crew, Saturday will be their fourth and final 
performance and will mark the conclusion of nearly thirteen weeks of an experience that can 
only be described as a labor of love.” 
 
The first and second performance will be exclusively for Cerro Villa’s 7th and 8th grade English 
classes and 5th and 6th grade GATE classes from Nohl Canyon Elementary, respectively. The 
next showing will be an after-school performance, for all of Cerro Villa’s students.  
 
The Midsummer cast and crew has sold over 400 tickets for Saturday’s show.  The sold-out 
audience will quickly find out what the cast and crew of sixty-one actors, directors, stage 
crew, lighting and sound operators already know: this is no ordinary middle school play. 
 
Cerro Villa Middle School is located at 17852 Serrano Avenue, Villa Park, 92861. 

 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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